Families of Students in Covenant Kids Preschool, Cubs Care and/or Friday Care at OCCS,

Below is a list of the supplies your student(s) are asked to bring for the 22-23 school year for those
participating in any of the following programs offered by Orange City Christian School.

Covenant Kids Preschool Supply List:

1 backpack- must fit a folder

Two packs of Crayola crayons (24 count or less)

AM: tissues (preferably not with lotion)

PM: Clorox Wipes

AM: One box of gallon baggies (can be generic)

PM: One box of quart baggies (can be generic)

One 1 inch three ring binder with their name written on the side

One roll of paper towels

One package of 5-ounce Dixie cups

One set of spare clothes to leave at school in a gallon bag with their name on it. Please include: shirt,
bottoms, underwear and socks. We will send home spare clothes to switch out seasonally.

At Covenant Kids, families are given a snack schedule listing the requested snack you are asked to
bring on a specific day to share with the entire preschool class. Snack assignments for Preschool will
be sent out monthly, as well as listed in the weekly newsletters, and posted on the bulletin board
outside the classroom.

If you have questions regarding preschool, please reach out to Miss Zeutenhorst at
azeutenhorst@occhristian.pvt.k12.ia.us

Cubs Care/Friday Care Supply list:

*These supplies will be shared between both Friday Care and Cubs Care. If your child is in both
programs, you will not need to purchase the items listed below twice.

- 1 small pillow or pillow pet

-2 boxes of Kleenex

-1 box washable thick markers

-1 box of crayons

-1 change of clothing including a pair of socks

-boots (will share with Covenant Kids)

-snow pants, snow boots, gloves and hat (for winter months, will share with Covenant Kids)
-water bottle marked with the student’s name

For both Cubs Care and Friday Care students are asked to bring their own snacks daily, and/or as
needed. While this is not required, many children do become hungry during the day, so we
recommend snacks be sent to school for recess time.

If you have questions regarding Cubs Care or Friday Care, please reach out to Mrs. Brummel at
mbrummel @occhristian.pvt.k12.ia.us .

We look forward to seeing your students in September!



